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RE: Notice of Preliminary Denial of Renewal Application

Dear Dr. Brooks:

This letter is formal notice that on October 11, 2005, the Maine Board'ofLicensure in
Medicine preliminarily denied your application for the renewal of your medical license
dated August 31, 2004 and received on August 31, 2004. The Board's preliminary denial
is based upon evidence of your recurrent and existing health issues, substance abuse, and
your lack of medical practice for a considerable amount of time. These issues constitute
grounds for the denial of your application for the renewal of your medical license
pursuant 32 M.RS.A. § 3282-A(2)(B), (C), and (E).

You may appeal this decision by sending a written request for an adjudicatory hearing to
the Board within thirty (30) days of your receipt of this notice ofprelirninary denial. If
you file a timely request for an adjudicatory hearing, it will be scheduled at a later date.
If you fail to file a written request with the Board for an adjudicatory hearing within- .
thirty (30) days of your receipt of this notice of preliminary denial, the preliminary denial
will become final. A final denial of licensure is a reportable action to all appropriate
healthcaie data banks.

All AdNdicatory hearings are public and are conducted pursuant to the Maine
Administrative Procedures Act. At any hearing you will have the right to present
evidence and witnesses, cross-e~amine Board witnesses, and make arguments in support
of your application for the renewal of your license. You also have the right to be
represented by legal counsel at your expense. As an applicant for licensure, you will
have the burden of proving to the Board that you are qualified for a medical license.
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Please feel free to contact me at the telephone number listed above if you have any
questions concerning this matter.

s~
Dan Sprague
Assistant Executive Director
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Randal C. Manning, Executive Director
James P. Howaniec, Esq.
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